
Charlotte Sanguinetti, Donna Martello 
Patricia Murphy (E), Barbara Kaiser (PB), Mary Ruth Maier (PB),  
Ruth McWilliams (Handicapped) 
Linda Biglane, Pat Ray 
Paul Burns (H), Philip Zuccaro (C), Bonnie Woodward (C)  
Chosen by Head Usher / Mass Coordinator 
Jay Gamberi 
Mia Gamberi, Graci Gamberi 
Pat Gamberi 
 
J. W. Seibert, Ruth Powers 
Marty Seibert (E), Mark McCann (PB), Joey Gunning (PB),  
Tom Bailey (Choir) 
Linda Bailey, Brenda Decareaux 
Gabe Cassagne (H), Dallas Morris (C), Christopher Martin (C) 
CLW 
Darren Cowart 
Kenny Decareaux, Olivia Moore 
Ruth Powers 

Lectors: 
Eucharistic Ministers:  
 
Greeters: 
Ushers: 
Gift Bearers: 
Cross Bearer: 
Servers: 
Mass Coordinator: 
 
 

Lectors: 
Eucharistic Ministers:  
 
Greeters: 
Ushers: 
Gift Bearers: 
Cross Bearer: 
Servers: 
Mass Coordinator: 

 
 
 

Saturday Vigil Mass 
January 19, 2019 
4:00 p.m. 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday Mass 
January 20, 2019 
10:00 a.m. 
 

TREASURES FROM OUR TRADITION 
  

 Merry Christmas! Share that cheerful greeting with some folks today. They may wonder if you have had any Elvis 
sightings lately, attended Star Trekkie conventions, or were Cleopatra in a previous lifetime. Despite the skeptics, today is 
solidly within the Christmas season. In fact, in some strands of the Christian tradition it represents the clearest 
manifestation of the mystery of the Incarnation. On Christmas Day, for example, the Gospel reading is the Prologue of 
John‘s Gospel, which reveals the glory of Christ shining through our humanity precisely in his baptism. 
 At any rate, this is an ancient feast, celebrated first in Egypt sixteen centuries ago. More than most other ancient 
people, the Egyptians understood the life‑giving properties of water. On this day, they drew water from the Nile, so central 
in the history of their people, and reserved it in honor. Many other places copied the custom, so that St. John Chrysostom 
wrote of people in Antioch gathering at midnight to collect flowing water into vessels they brought from home since ―today 
there is a blessing on the water.‖ At home for dinner tonight, decorate the table with beautiful bowls of water and white 
candles, toast one another with goblets of sparkling water, and light a Christmas candle in the window one last time. 
                                                                                                                      -Rev. James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 
 

ALTAR WORKERS                                                   FLOWER GUILD                                 CARPENTER’S CUP (10:00 am Mass)      
January 18:  Mary Lees Wilson                                January 19: Wedding                             January 20: Carolyne Heatherly   

PARISH INCOME LAST WEEKEND              Weekly amount anticipated to meet budget        Amount received last weekend      
  WeeklyEnvelopes:                        $11,057.70                                            $15,736.00  (177)                
   Loose Contributions:                                                       $326.93                                       $598.00 
   Children’s Contributions:                                                                                                               $16.45  (9)        
 

Mississippi Catholic, 2018:     To date, 116 paid subscribers. 
Special Collection:  Saltillo Mission             Thank you for your generosity.      $2,381.50 

AN AUTOMATIC EXTERNAL DEFIBRILATOR (AED) IS LOCATED IN THE BULLETIN ROOM ON THE  
ELEVATOR SIDE OF THE BASILICA.  USHERS AND MASS COORDINATORS ARE AWARE OF THE LOCATION. 

Budgeted weekly amount for 2018-2019 fiscal year is $11,096.16 ($577,000.00 for the year) 

 

The Baptism of the Lord 
January 13, 2019 

 

He saved us through the bath of rebirth  
and renewal by the Holy Spirit. 

— Titus 3:5 



PRAYERS FOR MILITARY  
and LAW ENFORCEMENT 

We pray for those listed below who serve in 
the military or in law enforcement at this time,  
especially any of those who are serving in 
Iraq or in other dangerous areas of the world.  

Contact the church office at 601-445-5616 to have names 
added.  
 

Robert Loyed  
Russell Fleet 
Palmer Taylor 
Sarah Foggo 
Michael Stevens 
Ashley Bennett 
Kyle Aldrich  
Tyler Wheeler 
Andrell Hardy  

Josh Jackson 
Matthew Voss 
Xander Miller 
Priester Byrne 
Mike Chapman 
Travis Patten 
Josh Gamberi 
Conner Burns 

Matt Bounds 
Russ Williams 
Brandan Bordelon 
Christopher  
     Shaidnagle 
Marcus Estes 
Aaron Moore 
Matthew Henderson 

The following friends and members of 
our parish need our prayers.  Please add 
these names to your prayer list. Contact 
the church office 601-445-5616 to have 
names added to the prayer list.  Names 
will be removed after four weeks. 
 

 
Joel Rivera 
Elizabeth Hall 
Gale Shearouse 
Delphine  
    Prestridge 
Ali Remick 
Peter Burns 
************* 
David Pitchford 
Judy Clements 
Brian Warren 
Lance Gaude 
Mary Gunning 
Clarene Guercio 
Bernice Martello 
Suellen Barnett 
Tommy O‘Beirne 
Ben Butler 
Sissy Eidt  
Browning 
Loveta Byrne 
Katie Sims  
Wanda Mulvihill 
Jimmy McCarstle 
 
 

Lee Hinson 
John Barnett 
Logan Byrne 
Angeline Gibson 
Mary Brasher 
Johnnie and David   
   Galer 
Fr. Antoine Lynch 
Louis Dallalio 
Clint and    
   Elizabeth Smith 
Paul Vaughan 
Ken Beesley, Sr. 
Carla Burns 
Paul Byrne 
Mackie Saleeby 
Jeff Gage  
************** 
Barron Black  
Tommy Biglane 
Ricky Warren 
Cole Doughty 
Jennifer Daste  
    Crowder 
Ken Beesley, Jr. 
Anne Giadrosich 
Dinah Ricks 
Daniel Miller 
Mary Faggione 
Bobby McLean 
Phillip Mardis 
Roxie Miller 
Pat Ray 

Audley and Lorna  
     Case 
Leona Uzzetta 
Joe Eidt 
Speedy Wilson 
Father O‘Connor 
Willie Rymer 
Diane Golden 
Gwen McCalip 
Bob McWilliams 
Virginia McDaniel 
Margaret Cooley 
Richard Adams 
Paul Melancon 
Patrick Murphy 
Walter Sandel  
************* 
Charlene Rushing 
Natalya Salvo 
Karen Nix 
Pete Cantu 
Dennis McDaniel 
Erin Myers 
Barbara Burke 
Paisley Mardis 
Rolland Golden 
Edna Rose Bellan 
Dennis Christian 
Connie Louviere 
Lynda Doughty 
Elsie Evans 
Pat Jonaitis 
Kenny Nosser 

WEEKLY CHURCH HAPPENINGS  

x Adult Sunday School -  On January 6, we will begin 
with Robert Barron‘s series The Mass.  If you have 
questions or comments, please, call or text Karen 
Verucchi at (601) 870-5388.  
 

x Adoration of Blessed Sacrament 
 Come to a quiet place where you can be with Jesus 

every Monday following Mass, from 8:30 am-5:30 
pm in St. Mary Basilica. 

 During Eucharistic Adoration hours, someone must 
be in Church at all times.  The Blessed Sacrament can 
never be left unattended for any amount of time! When 
you enter church, please sign on the blue sheet that 
you are there and how long you intend to stay.   
Please consider committing to an hour with Jesus in 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament on Monday.  

 RCIA meets on Thursday evenings in 
the O’Connor Family Life Center,  
613 Main St., in the Youth Wing.  
Everyone is welcome.  Babysitting is available.  
6:00 pm Light Supper followed by RCIA 
presentation at 6:30 p.m. and Question and 

Answer Session at 7:30 p.m.  Please join us! 

January 17  Eucharist:  The Real Presence 
  The Waycasters 
January 24  Reconciliation   
  Ruth Powers 

Miss Lou Community Support Group 
for those grieving loss due to suicide  

 meets Thursday, January 24. 

The sessions begin at 6:30 p.m. 
Grace United Methodist Church 
2 Fatherland Rd., Natchez, MS 

If you have any questions, please contact:  
Jana and Pete Mills, 601-431-4818 

2018 CONTRIBUTION DEADLINE  
All contributions to St. Mary for 2018 should be 
turned in to the church office no later than this 
Tuesday, January 15, 2019.  Contributions received 
after Jan. 15 will automtically be credited to your 2019 
statement.   Tax statements for 2018 for all parishioners 
will be printed in late January. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
Volunteers are needed this Sunday, January 
13, at 2:00 p.m. to help put up crosses on the 
Bluff in preparation for the annual Pro-Life 

Prayer Vigil on Tuesday, Jan. 22.  If you can help on 
January 13, please meet at the gazebo on the Bluff. 



KEEP FIT AND HEALTHY 
JOIN ONE OF OUR CLASSES 

QiGONG / TAI-CHI CAO for Seniors or 
anyone is taught every Wednesday 9:00-10:00 a.m. in 
the O‘Connor Family Life Center. Chairs are availale.  
Become a Tai-Chi Player.   

YOGA is offered every Tuesday at 6:00 p.m. in the 
O‘Connor Family Life Center.  Babysitting available.  
 

LINE DANCING is offered every Monday 
morning 10:00-11:00 at Assumption, Tuite Hall   All 
are welcome! 

 

THE ST. MARY PARISH WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNER 
JANUARY 16, 2019 

FAMILY LIFE CENTER  5:30-6:15 p.m.  

 
 

KIDS CAFÉ MENU  for  Wednesday, January 16, 2019 
Fried Chicken, Rice and Gravy, Green Beans, Green Salad, Rolls, Dessert 

Chef:              
Bonnie Woodward 
 
 

Parish  Team 
Susan & Steve Nielsen 
Tommy Norris 
George Ann & Phil  
   Hale 

MENU 
Fried Chicken 

Rice and Gravy 
Green Beans 
Green Salad 

Rolls 
Dessert 

COST 
Adult                    $5.00 
Senior                    $4.00 
Student                $3.00 
Under 3         No charge 
Family Maximum   $20.00 
Takeouts after 6 pm  $6.00 

            PARISH SOCIAL     
          YOU ARE INVITED! 
 

Please plan to attend St. Mary Basilica’s  
MEET AND GREET SOCIAL 
following the 10:00 a.m. Mass  

                          THIS SUNDAY, JANUARY 13, 2019 
St. Therese Hall (Downstairs in the Basilica)      Light Refreshments 

All newconers to our parish are invited to attend  
as well as all parishioners and visitors. 

St. Mary Basilica Liturgy Commission 
invites all interested parishioners to 
attend Reader (Lector) Training 
on Sunday, January 20, 2019, at 11:30 
a.m. following the 10:00 a.m. Mass in 
the Basilica if you did not attend the 
Lector training on Saturday, January 
12.  The training will last one hour.   
 

Call Ruth McWilliams if you have 
questions.  Training is open to anyone 

7th grade and older. Please join in this vital liturgical 
ministry. 

TRAINING 
For 

PLEASE RETURN YARD SIGNS   Due to the success of the Walk With Us In The 
Christmas Spirit campaign, you are asked to return the yard sugns to the church office as soon as 
possible or leave them in the back of the church by the Cry Room so that we can use them again next 
Christmas.  Thank you for your participation in our Christmas outreach! 

https://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrTcXG0609UMZgAwW.JzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTIzY2tyZWVnBHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZAMxOTZhNDE3ZjVhNTRhMTExYzY5ODBiYWY2ZDU2NjA1ZARncG9zAzQyBGl0A2Jpbmc-?back=https%3A%2F%2Fimages.search.yahoo.com%2Fsearch%2Fimages%3F_ad


PASTORAL COUNCIL TRAINING WORKSHOP 2019 
 

THEME: Toward New Energy in St. Mary Parish Life 
 

Monday, January 21, 2019 at FLC, 5:30 – 8:30 pm 
 

INVITED:  All regular members St. Mary Pastoral Council (3 years), Finance Council; Special Appointees     
                           (1 year), Commission/Committee (chairpersons and members), members of special task forces. 
                          [Commissions: Building & Maintenance; Liturgy, Parish Life: Family Life; Religious    
                           Education; Technology; Community Services; Youth; Children‘s Ministry] 

**Commission/committee chairpersons are asked to encourage all of their members to attend.** 
 
NEW FORMAT:  Orienting every member to be proactive (actively involved in brainstorming, taking              
                                         responsibility for follow-up, reaching out to invite new people to become involved),              
                                         overall effort to develop new leaders and new initiatives. 
 

AGENDA FOR THE PLANNING EVENING 
 

5:30 – 6:00 p.m.  Light supper 
 
6:00 p.m. Dynamics of an Evangelizing Parish 
 

*Information on ―Christ Life‖ program (15 minutes by parishioner of St. Paul, Flowood). 
*Books: Becoming Intentional Disciples, 4 Signs of a Dynamic Parish, A Church on the Move. 
*Introduction by Ruth Powers (worksheet to be distributed). 
*Name 1-3 programs sponsored by your commission that were considered very effective. 
*Brainstorm 1-3 new programs that your commission can develop to further the mission of St. Mary 

Basilica Parish. 
*To help the programs you propose, how/what other commissions/committees should be supportive?  

 
What is needed to make your commission 100% effective 
 
Short input (5 minutes each) by the following groups/projects 

—Prayer Garden (Barbara or Mark) 
—Building & Maintenance – overview of projects undertaken/completed during year (report by 

chair or member designated by him) 
—Catholic Heritage Center (Ruth Powers) 
 

Wrap up of the planning program 
x What have you personally learned from this evening‘s program? 
x How will your commission be impacted by this evenings program? 
x What efforts can you make to keep Christ at the center of your commissions work?  

    
ADJOURN  8:30 PM. 

 
 
 



IMPORTANCE OF WORKING COMMISSIONS / COMMITTEES 
 
NEW MEMBERS: Every commission/committee welcomes new members (Exception: Finance council members are 
individually chosen by Father O‘Connor to verify that prospective members are regular financial contributors to St. 
Mary Parish). Many of the commissions are working well AND welcome new members and new ideas. The following 
commissions/committees are in need of new energy, new beginnings, new members and chairpersons 
 
Technology Commission: This commission is needed to explore and develop strategies for St. Mary parish to 
effectively use social media and communications technology for the work of evangelization. Chairperson and members 
needed. 
 
Family Life Commission: This commission is to address the concerns of adults (45+), families, enrichment of 
families, ministry to special groups (grieving, divorced, ill, not having family members in town), etc. support groups, 
encouraging the development of social groups among the elderly, possible one day trips, prayer mornings, etc. We need 
a permanent chair (Ricky Warren has been interim chair) and members who are willing to meet monthly and to develop 
an agenda/programs. 
 
Children’s Ministry: (Jessica Stubbs is serving as interim chair.) This commission addresses children‘s needs, already 
doing Christmas children‘s Mass, VBS, LWC. This group will be expected to plan enrichment programs for young 
parents, parenting programs, parent prayer mornings, support groups, etc. This group will provide support for the 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd program. 

Members 2020 2019 2021 
Fr. David O‘Connor 
(Pastor) 

Augusta Smith Paul Dawes JoAnn Brumfield 

Norn Yvon  
(ex-officio) 

Carolyn Eidt Myers Jessica Stubbs Mike Roboski 

Carrie Lambert  
(ex-officio) 

Gabe Cassagne Pat Tumminello Charles Garrity 

 Joe Garrity  
 

Justin Johnson Jimmy Simmons 

2019 SPECIAL APOINTEES (One Year) OF THE PASTOR 

Safety and 
Emergency  

Community 
Services  

Children’s Ministry Prayer Garden 

Ruth McWilliams Susan and Steve 
Nielsen 

Jessica Stubbs Barbara Kaiser 

Catholic Heritage 
Center 

Secretary of 
Pastoral Council 

Technology RCIA 

Ruth Powers Megan Guido  Donna Martello 

Special Appointee 
1 Year 

Special Appointee 
1 Year 

Special Appointee 
1 Year 

Special Appointee 
1 Year 

Philip Zuccaro Joey Gunning Mark Carter Ricky Warren  

PARISH MEMBERS CALLED TO LEAD/SERVE/EVANGELIZE 



STEWPOT NEWS 
Please mark your calendar for THIS Tuesday, January 15, at 5:30 p.m.: We will have the 
Annual Meeting at the Stewpot.  If you have not been to the Stewpot in a while, we would love to 
have you come take a look!  All are welcome. 
Save the date for Empty Bowls:  February 17, 2019  Tickets are available for $25 at 
Natchez Coffee on Franklin Street.  This is a great Christmas gift for the person on your 
list who has everything!  One size fits all! 

 

Thank you for supporting the Stewpot! 

Thank You For Donations  
To Staples Food Drive  

Last weekend our parish had its monthly food drive to help feed 
the elderly hungry in our area.  We appreciate the  response we had 

from those who helped by bringing food items or by making a monetary donation.  If you forgot to 
bring food items for this food drive, please feel free to drop off your food donations anytime 
downstairs in St. Therese Hall or bring them by the church office.   
Also, the green contribution envelopes will remain in the pews throughout the month for those who 
prefer to help by making a monetary contribution to the Drive. Thank you for your generosity. 

YOUTH BAKE SALES – January 12 & 13 After Saturday Vigil & Sunday Morning Mass 
The Youth Groups are having a Bake Sale after both the Saturday Vigil and Sunday 
Morning Masses. We'll have cakes, cookies, brownies, homemade candy, casseroles, 
homemade soups and more! Proceeds from the bake sales help support our Youth 
Programs. Calling All Bakers!!!! St. Mary‘s Youth welcomes and greatly appreciates any 
parishioner‘s help in making treats for our upcoming bake sale immediately following 
mass. Baked goods can be dropped off in St. Therese Hall before each Mass.  
 

MARCH FOR LIFE PILGRIMAGE 
We are excited to announce that our CYO program organized a group of youth to attend the 46th Annual March For 
Life in Washington, D.C. on January 18, 2019. Our youth are selling discount cards to raise funds to attend the 
pilgrimage. These multi-use cards are $10 each, valid for an entire year, and feature great discounts at many local 
businesses.  If you would like more information and/or to purchase cards, please contact Carrie Lambert at the St. 
Mary church office (601-445-5616 or stmaryyouth@cableone.net).  Thank you in advance for your prayers and 
support of our youth and the success of our pilgrimage to stand up, speak out and March for Life! 
 
JCYO (6-8 Grade) 
Sat., Jan. 12 & 13 – BAKE SALE – After Both Masses 
Sun., Jan. 13 – 2:00 pm – Meet at the Gazebo on the Bluff to help put up crosses in 

preparation for the annual Pro-Life Prayer Vigil on Tuesday, Jan. 22. Please 
bring a signed Form E (emailed to everyone & will be available at the event). 

Sun., Jan. 20 – No meetings due to school holidays. 
 
CYO (9-12 Grade) 
Sun., Jan. 6 – No meetings due to school holidays. 
Sat., Jan. 12 & 13 – BAKE SALE – After Both Masses 
Sun., Jan. 13 – 2:00 pm – Meet at the Gazebo on the Bluff to help put up crosses in preparation for the annual       

Pro-Life Prayer Vigil on Tuesday, Jan. 22. Please bring a signed Form E (emailed to everyone & will be 
available at the event). 

Tues., Jan. 15 – Sun., Jan. 20  – March for Life Pilgrimage in Washington, DC. 
Sun., Jan. 20 – No meetings due to school holidays 



ATTENTION PARENTS OF CHILDREN  
TO BE BAPTIZED 

Any parents who plan to have their child / baby baptized at 
St. Mary Basilica or Assumption within the next few 
months need to attend one of our parish parental Baptism 
preparation classes. The date of the next class will be 
Saturday morning, January 26, 2019, from 9:00 a.m.-
12:00 noon at the Family Life Center.  There is                   
no fee.  

Parents are also reminded that they need to have a saint‘s 
name selected for the baptism of their 
child and also to select two sponsors/
godparents (16 years of age or older), at 
least one of whom must be a Confirmed, 
practicing Catholic.  Please call the church 
office to register.   

TRAVEL TO IRELAND, 
SCOTLAND & ENGLAND 
Cara Travel Group and Father 
O'Connor have announced another 
trip to Ireland, N. Ireland, Scotland 
and England for July 2019. An earlier 
trip filled very quickly; and this 
second trip, similar to the earlier trip, will accommodate 
those on the ‗waiting list‘ from the earlier trip and 
additional individuals up to a total of 35 individuals.  
 

This new trip will be July 8-18 and will include luxury air 
conditioned coach, 9 nights, professional guide, and four 
star hotels. Cara Travel is in the process of arranging all the 
details. For information or reservation, please contact 
CARA Travel, 617 639-0273 or email: 
info@caragraouptravel.com 

The Catholic Diocese of Jackson and the 
Department of Family Ministry is 
pleased to announce that World 
Marriage Day 2019 will be held Sunday, 
February 24, 2019, at 3:00 pm at the 
Cathedral of St. Peter the Apostle in 

Jackson, Mississippi.  There will be Mass celebrated by 
Bishop Kopacz with a reception immediately following.  
The Mass honors all married couples but invites those 
celebrating their 25th, 50th or 60th anniversaries or any 
significant anniversary.  Invitations will be mailed in 
mid-January.  If you have an anniversary and your 
name has been accidenetly omitted from the following 
list, please call Donna as soon as possible at the church 
office 601-445-5616. 
 

St. Mary will announce in an upcoming bulletin its 
parish celebration plans for all married couples, 
especially those celebrating their 15th, 25th, 40th, 
50th, 60th, and 60th plus anniversaries in 2019. 
 
60th Plus Anniversaries 
Clint and Elizabeth Smith June 3, 1951 
Robert and Rose Foley  Feb. 20, 1954 
Ron and Roseminette Gaude June 21, 1956 
Walter and Peggy Sandel August 4, 1956 
Walter and Estelle Maier October 11, 1958 
 
60th Anniversary 
John and Mackie Saleeby April 18, 1959 
Carl and Glenda Voss  June 6, 1959 
Tommy and Bobbie Rouse November 7, 1959 
 

50th Anniversaries 
Bill and Camella Richardson April 5, 1969 
Bob and Ruth McWilliams April 26, 1969 
Dickie and Gloria Butler  June 6, 1969 
Tom and Linda Bailey  August 9, 1969 
 

40th Anniversaries 
Daniel and Kathy Usnik  January 27, 1979 
Gary and Jeannie Edwards July 28, 1979 
Joe and Andree Gamberi September 29, 1979 
Bruce and Nancy Kuehnle December 29, 1979 
 

25th Anniversaries 
Chuck and Diane Golden March 28, 1994 
Kevin and Mary Ann Whittington  April 16, 1994 
Monty and Monica Mayo June 4, 1994 
Daniel and Denise Thibodeaux July 23, 1994 
Thomas and Lee Ann Milligan September 24, 1994 
 

15th Anniversaries 
Luke and Lynn Janette  March 13, 2004 
Donald and Erica Harris  April 3, 2004 
Guy and Misty Tuccio  June 24, 2004 
Tommy and Mary K. McDonald    December 18, 2004 

New Pictorial Directories Have Arrived! 
 

Our new Lifetouch pictorial directories have 
arrived.  Any individual / family who had a 
picture taken by LifeTouch can pick up their 
free directory after the weekend Masses or at 
the Wednesday Night Dinners.   

 

Contact Regina in the church office if you have any 
questions about picking up your new parish directory  
(601-445-5616).  

ST. MARY BOOK CLUB 
The next meeting of the St. Mary Book 
Club will be in the Family Life Center on 
Tuesday, January 22, at 6:15 p.m. after 
the Pro-Life Prayer Vigil on the Bluff.  
We will be discussing the first 3 chapters of Scott Hahn‘s 
book The Fourth Cup. 



READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

 

Monday:    Heb 1:1-6; Ps 97:1, 2b, 6, 7c, 9; Mk 1: 
  14-20 
Tuesday: Heb 2:5-12; Ps 8:2ab, 5, 6-9; Mk 1:21-28 
Wednesday: Heb 2:14-18; Ps 105:1-4, 6-9; Mk 1: 
  29-39 
Thursday: Heb 3:7-14; Ps 95:6-11; Mk 1:40-45 
Friday:  Heb 4:1-5, 11; Ps 78:3, 4bc, 6c-8;  
  Mk 2:1-12 
Saturday: Heb 4:12-16; Ps 19:8-10, 15; Mk 2:13-17 
Sunday:  Is 62:1-5; Ps 96:1-3, 7-10; 1 Cor 12:4-11;  
  Jn 2:1-11 

January 17 
Delphine Prestridge 
Alison Z. Godfrey 
Jo Ann Brumfield 
Fran Farmer 
Laura Long 
Sam Tumminello 
Dominique Gibson 
 
January 18 
Robert Cauthen 
Norma G. Williams 
 
January 19 
Marty Seibert 
Clay Gibson 
 

January 15 
Rosie Hails 
Jennifer Russ 
Stephen Nielsen 
Jack Aubic  
Kacy Aubic 
 

January 16 
Harvey Tebbetts 
Chance Bertelsen 
 

January 13 
Angela Gibson 
Mike Roboski 
Diana Glaze 
Ali Haile 
Lindley Burkley 
Piper Britt 
 
January 14 
Andy Burns 
Dickie Junkin 
Janee McKinney 
Judy Williams 

 

 INTENTION INTENTION DONOR DONOR 

 8:00 a.m. Mass    

Monday, 14 Dick Dollar (D)   Pauline Scott 

Tuesday, 15 Beth Richard (L)   Carolyn Read 

Wednesday, 16 Communion Service    

Thursday, 17 Ed (Speedy) Wilson (L)   Joyce Norman 

Friday, 18 Communion Service    

Saturday, 19 Communion Service 4:00 p.m. Vigil Mass        
Mass Intention for Parishioners 

Father David 
O‘Connor 

 

Sunday, 20  
 

10:00 a.m. Sunday  
People of the Parish  

  

MEETINGS THIS WEEK ST. MARY BASILICA 

SUNDAY,  Janaury 13 
 -8:30 a.m. Adult Sunday School, FLC 
               -10:00 a.m.  Mass /CLW 
 -11:15 a.m. Meet & Greet Social, STH  
MONDAY, January 14 
 -8:30 a.m.-5:30 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  
 -6:00 p.m. Loyola Theology Class, FLC 
 -6:30 p.m. Knights of Columbus Meeting, KC Hall 
TUESDAY, January 15 
 -8:45 a.m. Archives Meeting, Rectory  
 -11:00 a.m. Presbyteral Meeting, Jackson 
 6:00 p.m. Yoga, FLC 
WEDNESDAY, January 16 
 -9-10:00 a.m. QiGong/Tai Chi Cao, FLC 
 -11:00 a.m. Anointing Mass/Lunch, Assumption Church 
 -4-5:15 p.m. Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, STH 
 -5:30-6:15 p.m. Wednesday Night Dinner  
THURSDAY, January 17 
 -6:00 p.m. RCIA Light Supper, FLC Youth Wing 
 -6:30 p.m. RCIA Progarm, Youth Wing FLC 
FRIDAY, January 18 
SATURDAY, January 19 
 -3:30 p.m. Individual Reconciliation 
 -4:00 p.m. Vigil Mass  
 -6:00 p.m. Burns-Hannan Wedding 
SUNDAY, Janaury 20 
 -8:30 a.m. Adult Sunday School, FLC 
               -10:00 a.m.  Mass /CLW 
 -11:30 a.m. Lector Training, St. Mary Basilica  

Parishioners, please contact the parish 
office if your birthday is not listed.  
HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

MONTHLY ANOINTING MASS 
WEDNESDAY, JAN. 16, 2019,   

ASSUMPTION CHURCH at 11:00 a.m. 
Lunch will follow in Tuite Hall. 


